

101 N Carson Street, Suite 3 Carson City, NV, 89701 775.687.8683

To: Margery Hanson, Co-Chair of Nevada Green Party; Eric LaRue Co-Chair

of Nevada Green Party

From: Mark Wlaschin, Deputy Secretary for Elections

Date: March 7, 2025

Subj: Qualification as a Minor Political Party

Dear Co-Chairs of the Nevada Green Party,

This office is in receipt of the Certificate of Existence and accompanying Charter and Bylaws for the Nevada Green Party. The office takes the position that the Certificate, Charter and Bylaws satisfy the requirements for qualification of a Minor Political Party under Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS) 293.171.

Please be advised that any change in the information contained in the Certificate of Existence will require an amended Certificate to be filed with this office within five days of such change. Please note that the Nevada Green Party is not currently qualified for ballot access for the 2026 General Election. To gain ballot access, please see NRS 293.1715, which provides the procedures by which a minor party may gain ballot access in Nevada.

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Elections division at 775-687-8683.

Respectfully,

Francisco V. Aguilar Secretary of State

By: Mark Wlaschin

Mark Wlaschin, Deputy Secretary for Elections